
DSWD Field Office 3 – Central
Luzon  warns  public  on  text
scams soliciting money
It has come to the attention of DSWD FO III that there have
been  reports  of  an  unknown  individual  impersonating  our
esteemed  Regional  Director,  Venus  F.  Rebuldela,  using  the
phone number 09758686517 and 09302474181, soliciting  money or
financial assistance.

We would like to clarify that neither DSWD FO III nor its
Director engages in such activities. Neither the office nor
its officers has authorized any individual to solicit funds on
behalf  of  the  agency.  The  public  is  strongly  advised  to
refrain from entertaining anyone making such representation
and act.

We  encourage  everyone  to  remain  vigilant  and  report  any
similar incidents to DSWD FO III promptly. You may reach us at
(045) 961-2413 loc 108 or via email at ord.fo3@dswd.gov.ph.
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